
Friends of 
EKPL News

 Charitable Games of Chance Dates
Mark your calendars for the last Charitable Gaming
Nights of 2023! On November 3rd and November
5th FoEKPL will receive a percentage of the
proceeds from Oceanfront Gaming Casino on
Hampton Beach.

As always, thank you for your support! Please follow our FaceBook Page “Friends of East Kingston
Public Library”, visit our webpage or email us at friendsofekpl@gmail.com for more information.

Sign up for a 2024 FoEKPL membership! Current
FoEKPL members should watch their mail for
their renewal request. New members, please
stop in at the library for a membership form or
email us at friendsofekpl@gmail.com for more
information.

Happy Fall! This sure is a special time of year to live in New England - crisp air, soft sunlight, and of
course the beauty of the leaves on the trees changing color. Vibrant oranges, yellows, and reds that bring
a smile to my face just thinking about it! 

A friendly reminder that our final Quarterly Meeting of 2023 will be on Thursday, October 12th at
5:00pm at the Library. A Zoom link will also be available if you cannot attend in person.

All paperbacks on the back wall are “buy 1, get 2
for free” (or 3 for $0.50)
Beautiful sets of classics - bundled and priced to
sell
All genre of books in a series
Shop early for the holidays! Buy a “fill a bag” for
either $4 or $6 as a gift
Large selection of field guides (trees, birds,
mushrooms, and more!)
October 27th and 28th - celebrate Halloween by
visiting the UBS in costume and receive a treat
and a free book! 

When the temperature drops and the smell of
burning wood from stoves linger in the air, what
better way to enjoy it than to cozy up with a good
book? Stop by the Used Book Store (UBS) at the
Pound School on Fridays (10-5) or Saturdays (10-1)
and check out these October specials:
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